Senator Whitsett
FULL COMMITTEE PONY

Department of Administrative Services
Compensation Plan Changes

On February 24", the General Government Subcommittee voted to recommend
acknowledging receipt of a report from the Department of Administrative Services on

compensation plan changes.

The report covers the bargaining agreements with the State Teacher Education
Association, selective salary adjustments to the Administrative Law Judge classification,
and implementation of a new Investment Analyst position classification within Oregon

State Treasury.
DAS estimates the total cost of the agreements in the report will be $222,354 General
Fund and $237,774 total funds for the 2015-17 biennium. With roll-up costs, the 2017-19

impact is $400,538 General Fund and $442,478 total fund.

The General Government Subcommittee recommends approval.
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